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War Commentary 
Mr. Vivian Carter gave the second of his series of war commentaries to a crowded audience at the 
town Hall on Monday evening.  The chair was taken by the Constable (Mr. W. S. Raine).  Mr. Carter 
drew particular attention to the Russian situation.  Dealing extensively with the campaign, he said that 
people should not take the fall of Moscow as certain.  Should it fall there would still be plenty of 
Russian resistance if necessary, by retreat into Northern Asia. 
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